[image: image1.png]



Hillside Park Elementary Pre Primary 2020-21 September Info!
Hello Pre Primary Families! The following is a list of information that will help you in preparing your child for the start of their new school year! 

If you have any questions, please email me at Allison.McLeod@hrce.ca
Our school Principal Ms. Joy, Ms. Fitzpatrick and I look forward in meeting our new little students and their families in September!
Thank you;

Ms. McLeod & Ms. Fitzpatrick

Pre Primary Lead Teacher/ Pre Primary Support Teacher
Hillside Park Elementary 

Please Label the items below with your child’s name. Extra clothing in a Ziploc baggie please.
-Velcro sneakers. [image: image2.jpg]



-Extra set of clothing that will remain at the school. [image: image3.jpg]



-Water bottle. [image: image4.jpg]ah
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-Pre Primary students will need to bring their own lunch each day. [image: image5.jpg]


*Please Note: Hillside Park is a nut and peanut free school! We have students throughout the school who have severe allergies to nuts and peanuts or any food containing either!
- Families do not have to worry about snacks. Snacks will be provided.
